
Cash Value Vouchers - Starting April 9, 2014, when you are setting up food prescriptions for benefits 

that will be printing for June 1, 2014 and later, there will be a new item in MOWINS for Cash Value 

Vouchers that will increase the amount to $8.00 for children.  The actual food item will have an effective 

date of June 1, 2014.  This will require new food prescriptions to be updated for Women and Children 

when you are printing benefits for the period beginning June 1, 2014.  The following are the steps that 

will be required to make these updates to the food prescription. 

1.  If you have not entered a new food prescription for June 1, 2014 or later, when you go to the 

issue benefits screen for women and children, you will see the following message:   

 

2. You will need to go to the Food Prescription tab in the Participant Folder and Add a new Food 

Prescription dated 06/01/2014. 

 

 

 

 



 

3.  Enter the date of 06/01/2014 and select Use Default 

 

4. You will receive the message below stating that the FOR FRESH/FROZEN FRUITS OR VEGETABLES 

will be removed from the food prescription.  Click OK. 

 

NOTE:  You will receive this message because the current default food prescription has the current valid 

item in it. 



 

5.  The item will be removed from the food prescription.  Select Add Food Item to include the Cash 

Value Voucher that becomes effective on 06/01/14 back into the Food Prescription. 

 

6. Select the CASH BENEFIT from the drop down box. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

7.  Select OK to return to food prescription. 

 

8. The Cash Value Voucher is now included in the food prescription.  Select OK. 

 

9.  Go to the issue benefits screen and you are now able to print benefits for the 06/01/14 cycle. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the WIC Help Desk at 800-554-2544. 

Notice the new item contains 

“AND/OR”.  The current item which 

becomes inactive on 5/31/14 only 

contains “OR”. 


